
It’s once again that time for some fun coed slow pitch softball, ice cold drinks, and good times with fellow 

Russia High School alumni. Below are a few points of interest you or your team captain may want to indulge in.  

 

1. The tournament is scheduled for August 9th – 11th. 

 

2. Drawing for the tournament and each pool is scheduled to take place on July 24th. 
 

3. Entry fee is the same price as last year, $150 per team. 
 

4. It requires a lot of time and effort to keep this annual tradition rolling. We ask that you please sign 
up to be a concession or beer stand volunteer. We all appreciate it! 
 

5. Come hungry! Along with the Park Board’s world famous hot fires, some other tasty items on the 
menu this year will include the traditional shroom burgers, fried bologna, and fried chicken 
tenders! Of course, there will be a freezer full of popsicles and delicious ice cream cones for the 
kids! 

 
6. Back by popular demand, the whacky and wild dinosaur race will take place Saturday night on 

Diamond 2 at approximately 8:00 pm. Calculate the odds and place your bets! 
 

7. Don’t want to be surprised by a ruling on the field? Increase your knowledge of the game and take 
a glance at the rules of the tournament. 

 
8. As always, if you have a question, please reach out to one of the friendly Park Board members! 

▪ Trevor Sherman: 937-638-1583 
▪ Aaron Condon: 937-638-8724 
▪ Mitch Bergman: 937-726-3593 
▪ Trevor Monnin: 937-726-6635 
▪ Mitchell Hoying: 937-638-3183 
▪ Zach Sherman: 937-726-5419 
▪ Colin Puthoff: 937-622-0050 


